
June 16, 2021 

Tecumseh BIA 

12122 Tecumseh Rd. E  

Tecumseh, ON  

N8N 1L9  

Attn: Denise Pelaccia  

Re: Rent increase for lower level  

 

Good afternoon Denise,  

As you are aware, your lease for the BIA lower level unit is expiring in August, 2021.  

We would be pleased to renew your lease for another 2 year term at an increased rate of $1300 per 
month inclusive of HST.  

Please discuss this with the board members and let us know your intentions as soon as possible.  

We will require a new signed lease along with post dated cheques.  

It has been our pleasure to rent to your organization and we hope to continue our association with you.  

Many thanks. 

 

Sandra & Robert Zanet 


